
From: Privratsky, Matt (CI-StPaul)
To: Herb Tousley
Cc: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 2-10-21 City Council hearing
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 9:16:18 AM

Thanks, Herb. 

Matt Privratsky (he/him/his)
Legislative Aide to Mitra Jalali
Ward 4 - City Council

From: Herb Tousley <HTousley@ExeterMN.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 4:37:54 PM
To: Privratsky, Matt (CI-StPaul) <Matt.Privratsky@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 2-10-21 City Council hearing
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Matt,
 
I am writing to support the Kraus Anderson sound variance request for their project at 2383
University Ave. The notification letter we received indicted two properties we own (2441 University
Ave and 2448 Territorial Rd) are within 400 feet of their property.
 
Let me know if you need me to send any additional information.
 
Best regards,    
 
HERB TOUSLEY
(651) 294 2444
HTousley@ExeterMN.com
 

 
2303 Wycliff Street
Suite W200
Saint Paul, MN 55114
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